
Due to the federal government shutdown, SNAP (food stamps) 
recipients will receive their February SNAP benefits in January.  
In other words, benefits will be issued twice in January, and no 
benefits will be issued in February.

SNAP recipients are encouraged to carefully plan their 
food shopping for the month of February. 

Please contact the Enterprise 
Customer Service Center 
at 1-855-635-4370 or the 
Fairfax County Department 
of Family Services at 
703-324-7500 with any 
questions. 

If you need additional 
food assistance, call Fairfax 
County Coordinated Services 
Planning at 703-222-0880.
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Where a TTY number is not indicated, 
use 711/Virginia Relay. Reasonable 
accommodations made upon request; 
call 703-324-5870.
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